YA. B. ZELDOVICH MEDAL

AWARDED TO

PAUL CLAVIN

FOR OUTSTANDING CONTRIBUTIONS TO THE THEORY OF THE FUNDAMENTALS OF REACTING FLOWS

THIRTY-FIFTH INTERNATIONAL SYMPOSIUM ON COMBUSTION

2014

Regiment E. Mitchell

SECRETARY

letterna lish Himpaus

PRESIDENT



The Combustion Institute 5001 Baum Boulevard, Suite 635 Pittsburgh, Pennsylvania 15213-1851 USA

Telephone: (412)687-1366

Fax: (412)687-0340

Email: office@combustioninstitute.org

25 April 2014

Professor Paul Clavin Aix-Marseille Universite Pharo, Marseille France

Dear Professor Clavin,

It is a great privilege to provide official notification that you have been selected as the 2014 recipient of the Combustion Institute's Jakov B. Zeldovich Gold Medal. This award, for pioneering contributions to the fundamentals of reacting flows, will be presented during the 35th International Symposium on Combustion being held in San Francisco, California. The Symposium will begin with a welcome reception on Sunday, 3 August and conclude on Friday, 8 August.

Awards will be presented on Wednesday as part of our banquet festivities at the California Academy of Sciences. During the event, you will receive your gold medal and have an opportunity, 3-4 minutes, to say a few words of thanks. As the announcement is a highlight of the evening, we request that you share this information with only a few colleagues who should be in attendance at the event.

As you prepare to make your travel plans, I am also pleased to advise that the Combustion Institute offers a \$2500US travel award for gold/silver medalists. In addition, your registration, banquet and excursion fees will be provided by the institute. I encourage you to visit the Symposium website, https://www.eiseverywhere.com/ehome/35thInternationalSymposiumonCombustion/108389/, you can register and make your hotel accommodations.

The Combustion Institute office will be contacting you to finalize the details for engraving and reimbursements. They will be happy to assist you and answer any questions.

Again, congratulations on this honor. I look forward to celebrating with you in San Francisco!

Best regards,

Katharina Kohse-Höinghaus President

leaterna lohn Hompaus



